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December 27, 2016

Japan Oil Engineering Co., Ltd.

Important Notice Concerning Fraudulent/Scam E-mails

Japan Oil Engineering Co., Ltd. (JOE) has recently been informed that
fraudulent/scam e—mails are circulating under the name of Japan Oil Engineering
Co., Ltd. (JOE) or our officers, seeking financial/business partners and/or other

business opportunities, or offering job opportunities.

JOE’ s name and address are shown on them but they are not from us; they have
no relation with JOE.

If you receive any of them, do not reply and we strongly recommend that you delete
such e—mails immediately without clicking on any links, so that you can protect

yourself against identity theft, fraud and any viruses.

We already reported to the police department regarding this matter and have taken

counsel with them.

*These e—mails may contain links to fake/phishing websites imitating JOE’ s. We
have no relation with those websites. Please avoid linking to those websites and

delete such e—mails immediately.

Our Official URL : http://www.joe.co.jp/en/

Contact:
Administration Dept.
Tel: +81-3-5548-1661



